
September 24, 2020 Eisenhower Middle School PTO Meeting Minutes 

 In Attendance: 

PTO President – Linda Mango 

PTO Vice President Lori Fisch Romano 

PTO Treasurer - Caryn Block 

PTO Secretary - Nicole Watson 

Principal – Mr. Paul Gallagher 

Assistant Principal – Mrs. Jessica Swaim 

Principal’s Report: 

• Mr. Gallagher would still like to provide a back to school lunch for the teachers. Possibly a 
to go lunch box. Sixty lunches are needed. Caryn Block is reaching out to Sandwiches 
Unlimited to get a price. 

• Kids are doing a great job following the guidelines. Its been a positive first few weeks and 
everyone is trying really hard to keep the school open. 

• The teachers are doing a fantastic job and haven’t missed a beat. 

• In regards to letter sent home about a positive Corona Virus case. If a student has been in 
close contact with someone who is positive, they will receive a phone call and a letter.  The 
school is prepared with options of handling different situations. 

• Back to school night is September 30th. This is not live. The teachers will e-mail the parents 
directly for each class. It will be sharable and available for three days after the event. If a 
parent needs to speak to a teacher, they are able to set up a team meeting. 

PTO: 

• There will be a spirit wear sale. The items will not be distributed in school. There will be 
a pick-up date for the parents at the school.  

• A flyer will go out for the easiest fund raiser. The funds will go towards a Winter or 
Spring dance.  

• A Walmart gift card will be purchased for the school nurse. The nurse goes above and 
beyond purchasing items with her own money.  

Upcoming Meetings: 

October 14th               March 10th                                              

November 18th           April 14th 

January 13th                 May 12th   

February 10th                 June 2nd 


